
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:   Resolution 2608 Authorizing a Public Hearing on the 2022 City of 

Cannon Falls Small Cities Development Program 
 
MEETING DATE:  January 18, 2022 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The City of Cannon Falls sent in a preapplication for the SCDP with the help from Karen 
DeCharme and SEMMCHRA.  The State of Minnesota approved the Preapplication and 
the city has moved to final application.  A public hearing is needed to submit the final 
application and staff is requesting the hearing date on February 15, 2022 at 6:30 p.m.   
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please approve Resolution 2608, Authorizing a Public Hearing on the 2022 City of 
Cannon Falls Small Cities Development Program. 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please approve Resolution 2608, Authorizing a Public Hearing on the 2022 City of 
Cannon Falls Small Cities Development Program. 
 
 



CITY OF CANNON FALLS 

GOODHUE COUNTY, MINNESOTA 

 

RESOLUTION NUMBER 2608 

 

RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING A PUBLIC HEARING ON THE 2022 CITY OF 

CANNON FALLS SMALL CITIES DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM APPLICATION 

 

 

WHEREAS, the City of Cannon Falls is required to provide the general public the 

opportunity to voice their questions and concerns as it relates to the 2022 City of Cannon Falls 

Small Cities Development Program Application, and 

 

WHEREAS, the City of Cannon Falls will hold a public hearing on the 2022 City of 

Cannon Falls Small Cities Development Program Application. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE 

CITY OF CANNON FALLS that a public hearing will be held on Tuesday, February 15, 2022 

at 6:30 pm at the Cannon Falls City Hall, 918 River Road, Cannon Falls, MN 55009. 

 

Adopted by the City Council of the City of Cannon Falls on this 18th day of January, 2022. 

 

  

      CITY OF CANNON FALLS 

 

 

      ____________________________________ 

            John O. Althoff 

            Mayor 

 

 

 

ATTEST: _________________________________ 

                        Neil L. Jensen 

            City Administrator 

 

 


